
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 3/31/2024 5:54:47 PM

First name: Susan

Last name: Humphrey

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Please put the telephone gap project on hold.  We desperately need mature and old growth forests

to help with climate change, for the survival of all. It is imperative to protect trees and especially the older ones.

Apparently the current plan is based on science from 2006. That is practically 20 years ago.  We know so much

more now. Please review the current science before making any plans. I beg you to leave this forest alone so it

can do its job of helping with climate change and providing habitat to support a huge variety of species, both

plant and animal. Thank you for all your efforts to listen with an open mind, to research this thoroughly using the

most current science available, to not be swayed by money, and to protect this forest for future generations.  


